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Mayor Jacobs to Share New Year’s Message 
County Offices Closed Monday 

 

Knoxville, Tennessee—Knox County Mayor Glenn Jacobs shares a New Year’s message, watch it here. 

 

All Knox County Government offices—including the Knox County Health Department, 

convenience centers and public libraries—will be closed Monday, Jan. 2 in observance of New 

Year’s Day. Normal business operations will resume on Tuesday, Jan. 3. 

 

Lawson McGhee and the McClung Collection will also be closed on Sunday, Jan. 1.  

 

Long lines and significant wait times are expected when convenience centers open. If possible, 

users are urged to consider postpone regular waste trips until Wednesday, Jan. 4 or Thursday, 

Jan. 5. 
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